
1

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Watson, Debbie <Deborah.Watson@wpxenergy.com>
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 5:18 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Cc: Shelly J Tucker
Subject: [EXT] East Pecos Federal 22-5H (2RP-5519) Sampling Notification

Good Morning, 
 
This email serves as notification of confirmation sampling and liner inspection at the East Pecos Federal 22-5H (2RP-
5519).  Expert Environmental will be on location on Wednesday, July 31 around 9:00 am to begin collecting confirmation 
samples and to conduct a liner inspection.  If you have any questions, please contact me.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Debbie 
 
Deborah Watson 
Environmental Specialist 
5315 Buena Vista Drive | Carlsbad, NM 88220 
office 575.885.7561 | cell 505.386.9693  
deborah.watson@wpxenergy.com 
 

 
 

If you have received this message in error, please reply to advise the sender of the error and then immediately delete this message. 
Thank you. 
 


